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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 613 directs the Office of the Attorney General (OAG) to establish a centralized statewide 

hotline for the reporting of water quality concerns, in coordination with the Oklahoma 

Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) to investigate complaints and conduct water 

quality sampling, testing, and enforcement as necessary.  

 

The OAG believes there would be a minimum fiscal impact of $125,000. They believe the 

proposal would require one complaint representative to coordinate referrals to the DEQ, hotline 

fees, and licensing fees for databases to log and monitor complaints (approximately $1,300 per 

user per year for Aciss). 

 

The DEQ currently operates an active toll-free complaint hotline, as required under 27A O.S. 2- 

3-202 (A)(15).  

 

Fiscal Impact provided by the Office of the Attorney General, DEQ, and Senate Staff. 


